22nd June, 2018 fwg;_f

Dear Parents/Carers,

JUNIOR SCHOOL

Y3 Eco-Warrior T-Shirt Campaign 2018

In the next few weeks, the Y3 children will be designing and making their own t-shirts to promote a
simple but powerful message about sustainable lifestyles.

They will be using fabric pens and tie dying to make a product that stands out and raises awareness
about the benefits of making sustainable food choices. We will be selling the t-shirts at a price of
£2.00 to cover the cost of the materials.

If you would like to reserve your child’s t-shirt to buy, please complete the form below and send it
back to the class teacher. The T-shirt will be available for collection and payment at the summer fayre
on the 13" July, 2018.

This will be the first time HBJS has launched an environmental awareness T-Shirt campaign and we
hope you will be able to support the cause.

Yours faithfully,

The Y3 Team

Y3 Eco-Warrior T shirt Campaign 2018

If you would like to reserve your child’s t-shirt to purchase at the Summer Fayre, please fill in the form
below as appropriate and return to the class teacher by Thursday 28th June 2018.

Child's name.......cccooiiiiiiii e, Class ......covvvvennnn.

O 1 would like to reserve my child’s T-Shirt to be collected at the Summer Fayre or before, at a
price of £2.00.

Signed (Parent OF CArer) .......c.oeveieiiiii e Date ..c.covvvvnnnnnnn.
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